
 

                                                       Public Hearing Notice       

                 City of Cochran Urban Redevelopment Plan  

The City of Cochran is sponsoring a Public Hearing on developing an Urban 

Redevelopment Plan. The Public Hearing will be held on Tuesday, December 4, 2018 at 

6:30 p.m. at the Community House at 190 Third Street.  

The Urban Redevelopment Plan will be drafted in accordance with the state of Georgia’s 

Urban Redevelopment Act (O.C.G.A. 36-61-1) The objectives of the redevelopment plan 

are to promote housing development and reinvestment while addressing public 

infrastructure problems and unsightly and hazardous private property conditions. 

Through the planning process, strategies will be developed to promote business growth 

within the plan’s designated area. Topics to be discussed include downtown 

revitalization, blighted areas in the City, and business investment opportunities. 

The Heart of Georgia Regional Commission (HOGRC) is assisting the City with 

development of the Urban Redevelopment Plan. At the Tuesday, December 4 Public 

Hearing at 6:30 p.m., representatives from HOGRC will receive public input on problem 

areas within the City that can benefit from reinvestment. 

The public is encouraged to attend.    

                                                                         

                                                                                            

 


